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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to highly recommend Max Phillips for any professional opportunity he pursues. I have had the 
privilege of supervising Max as an intern at the Center for Excellence in Teaching, Learning and Online 
Education at Georgia State University for a duration of 1.5 years, and I can confidently attest to his exceptional 
work ethic, dedication, and outstanding skills in multimedia design. 

During Max's time as an intern, he consistently demonstrated a remarkable level of motivation and enthusiasm 
for his work. He approached every task with a strong sense of commitment and a desire to excel. Max's ability 
to remain self-sufficient while producing high-quality work was truly impressive. He took it upon himself to 
continuously seek out new techniques and skills, always striving for improvement. 

One of Max's standout qualities is his proficiency in editing and videography. He possesses a keen eye for 
detail, and his work reflects a deep understanding of visual storytelling. Whether it was video editing, 
shooting, or post-production, Max exhibited a mastery of the craft that set him apart from his peers. His 
dedication to delivering visually captivating content was evident in every project he undertook. 

What truly sets Max apart is his reliability and dependability. Throughout his internship, Max consistently met 
deadlines and exceeded expectations. His ability to work effectively under pressure, while maintaining a high 
level of creativity and precision, is a testament to his professionalism and dedication. 

In conclusion, I have no doubt that Max Phillips will excel in any professional role he chooses to pursue. His 
combination of talent, work ethic, and adaptability make him a valuable asset to any team. I wholeheartedly 
recommend Max for any endeavor he chooses to undertake, and I am confident that he will continue to 
impress and thrive in his future endeavors. 

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss Max's qualifications in more detail, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at zleverett1@gsu.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Alec Leverett 
Lead Multimedia Designer 
Center for Excellence in Teaching, Learning and Online Education  
Georgia State University 
zleverett1@gsu.edu 

 
 
 

 


